



FOR PSA MEMBERS: NATIONAL DEPARTMENT OF HUMAN SETTLEMENTS

09-11-2020

Feedback: Special Departmental Bargaining Chamber (DBC)

Members will recall that the process of the review of the Departmental Organisational Structure was previously tabled at DBC level for consultation with labour. However, it was withdrawn by the employer prior to the commencement of the 6^{th} Administration.

The employer has now tabled the matter once again in a special DBC meeting on 3 November 2020. The current and proposed Organisational Structure as well as the presentation that was done by the employer (see www.psa.co.za or contact your PSA Provincial Office) for members to make informed inputs on the matter.

Members should further note that the employer has indicated that no employees will lose their jobs owing to the review of the Organisational Structure. Members should provide the PSA with inputs for consolidation and submission to the employer for consideration. Members are requested to provide inputs by 12 November 2020 to the PSA Chief Negotiator at the DBC: National Department of Human Settlements, Janta Shortie, at janta.shortie@psa.co.za.

Members will be informed of developments.

GENERAL MANAGER